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Dear parents, 
we were and still are facing big challenges due to covid19 and are therefore happy 
that we are slowly getting back to a routine. 
If you have registered your child for “Beginner-Swimming” (Anfängerschwimmen) 
and have received a confirmation stating a certain slot number, please keep in mind 
that this registration is valid until further notice – there is no need to register your 
child every week! 
Due to the covid19 situation we can not organize our swimming lessons the way we 
used to. That is why we need your help and co-operation. We would like to be able 
to teach as many children as possible. If your child is not able to come to the 
registered lesson please send a quick email – preferably the day before, so that we 
have a chance to re-allocate the slot – E-mail to absage@scwe.de stating your 
child’s/children’s name ,the membership number and the time you booked.  
Your kid/kids are very often capable of much more than you think and can manage 
things without mum and dad. It is absolutely essential that your child is already 
wearing his/her swimming trunks/swimsuit. 
We will collect your child/children at the entrance and bring them up as a group. 
There they will have to get undressed quickly – please practise getting undressed 
quickly at home – in such a way that the clothes can be put on quickly afterwards as 

well      : a warm jumper and sweatpants are one of the easiest and warmest. Please 

do not forget a nice warm hat! Hairdryers are not allowed to be used. 
All clothes and shoes have to be put into the bag, so please make sure, that the bag 
is big enough (a good idea would be a re-usable shopping bag with two extra plastic 
bin liner bags – one for the shoes, and one for the wet swimming clothes / towel).  
Kids will not be able to shower – they will just quickly rinse off the chlorine under the 
shower, no shampoo! 
We thank you for your support and trust and are looking forward to training your child 
during the coming winter season. 
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